
Francisco and Martita Berrios

September
2023

Missionaries in
 Brasov, Romania

During the summer, several camps were

organized for children and young people. The

facilities were also used to host 5 church camps

from other cities that brought their members to

enjoy the facilities and the beautiful mountains

around Brasov.

During the summer we had several outdoor activities. One of them

was baptizing 8 new members of our church in the camp facilities

that the church has about 45 minutes from the city of Brasov. We

give thanks for the blessing of seeing more and more people

joining the church and obeying the Lord by getting baptized. 

Back to School and Autumn in Brasov!

Outdoor Baptisims

Summer Camps

Christy & Andrada
Voiculescu.

A deacon of our
church, friends, and
disciples who need

our prayers for
protection from the

unjustified attacks of
unfair competition on

their businesses.
Christy is also a

Christian psychologist
who greatly supports

the counseling
ministry of our church.
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 We received Claudia Moran from Costa Rica

Claudia works with the missionary organization
FRONTIERS. In September she came to the annual
conference in Frankfurt, Germany and then came to visit
us for a week. We have been friends for about 40 years.
Apart from the missionary experiences, we received the
blessing of having a family-friend and of sharing with our
friends here. In the photo in red is Ioana Sandescu,
president of the ELIBERARE organization, with which we
also collaborate. They are responsible for promoting,
among other things, laws in Europe against human
trafficking. Ioana is a reference in Romania for this type of
humanitarian work and European legislation.

For a year now I have been part of the board of
directors of the BUCHAREST CHRISTIAN ACADEMY.
It is volunteer work by invitation to help this ministry
that, among other things, gives testimony to the
community of academic excellence with the values
of the kingdom of Jesus Christ. Please pray for
Costel, Jess, Stephania, and Anda.

   Bucharest Christian Academy Board

• To win the legal dispute with the insurer that
does not want to cover hospitalization expenses
in the United States where Francisco had heart
surgery last February; in September we filed the
claim in court.

• Thanksgiving because the August medical
evaluation went well and Francisco is scheduled
for 6 months until the next evaluation. In the
meantime, he is medicated and stable. Thank
God.

• For Francisco’s studies; he is getting a Master's
degree in counseling at Grace College &
Seminary in the United States.

Prayer Requests:

2 Thess. 3:1
 As for other matters, brothers and sisters,
pray for us that the message of the Lord may
spread rapidly and be honored, just as it was

with you.
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If you would like to partner with a one-time gift or
recurring monthly gifts to provide the support we must

raise for the mission of World Reach to serve in Romania,
here is more information:

To donate online, go to world-reach.org/donate to give
once or set up a monthly gift via credit card. 

We also offer the option to give monthly via an Electronic
Funds Transfer from your bank account. This is our

preferred method because you will incur no third party
processing fee, and the transfer can be set up by going to
world-reach.org/donate and clicking on “EFT Giving” at

the top of the page.
 

To give by check made payable to World Reach, mail to
the address below with a note indicating your preference

for supporting "Berrios ministry"


